
             August 11, 2005 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
          The enclosed supplement, issued by Four Corners 
Water Works Corporation is transmitted electronically for 
filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public 
Service Commission of the State of New York. 
 
  P.S.C. No. 1 – Water 

 
Supplement No. 1  
 

  Original Leaf Nos. 1-16 
 
  Effective: September 11, 2005 
 

This supplement requests postponement of the above 
tariff leaves from September 15, 2005 to September 23, 2005. 
              
Publication  
 
  Newspaper publication of the attached supplement is 
not required because no customers are being served.   
 
 
           Very Truly Yours,  
 
 
        Andrew Stark, President 
        Four Corners Water Corp. 
                                               
Enclosure 
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